
 

 

           10 Oct 2022 

 

Dear Students and Parents, 

This week our KJS community are supporting the NGO Redress, who recycle old clothing giving it a new lease of 
life, and distributing it to those in need. 

  

On Friday, 14th October, we shall hold a Dress Casual Day, where students can come to school in recycled, up 
cycled or borrowed clothing. If you would like to get creative, please see the attached slideshow to find ideas to 
inspire you! 

  

Our clothing collection drive is also continuing this week, so keep unwanted clothing coming into school for our 
collection boxes. 

  

Thank you for your support. 

  

Kind regards, 

The KJS Student Council  

 

Attachments: Redress Slides.pptx 

 

https://mandrillapp.com/track/click/31051876/splat.kjs.edu.hk?p=eyJzIjoiYXpYQm5LTFNQZ1V1ZmdUbUpMV19jcFk1TXU0IiwidiI6MSwicCI6IntcInVcIjozMTA1MTg3NixcInZcIjoxLFwidXJsXCI6XCJodHRwczpcXFwvXFxcL3NwbGF0Lmtqcy5lZHUuaGtcXFwvcGx1Z2luZmlsZS5waHBcXFwvMVxcXC9sb2NhbF9taXNcXFwvYnVsbGV0aW5cXFwvMjExXFxcLzQxNlxcXC9SZWRyZXNzIFNsaWRlcy5wcHR4XCIsXCJpZFwiOlwiMDEzMmQzNGQyODI3NGM4MGE0MDQ0YzU4MzEwYzliODRcIixcInVybF9pZHNcIjpbXCIzMjYxMzI0MzQ1Y2NmZmZhYjZkZjk3YjViNjM4N2M1NGVjYTg1NWY5XCJdfSJ9

